
From: Kate Trumbull (BTB - Prec Mktg)  

Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 2:58 PM 

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 

Subject: Ann Arbor Distilling Co. Petition  

 

Dear Ann Arbor City Planning Commission, 

I am writing to express my support for the Ann Arbor Distilling Co. petition to be re-zoned as an 

event space which will be voted on at the planning commission hearing on June 20th.  Not only 

is it a special place to my husband and I, and the friends and family we gather with there who are 

from Ann Arbor and from other places outside Michigan, I also see it as a wonderful option to 

host team events and experiences for the marketing group at Domino’s.  I am Director of Digital 

Marketing and we often have vendors and agencies in town and we like to bring them to unique 

places with lots of character for business meetings/dinners, networking events, and the like.   I’m 

also on the community board of Ele’s Place and I see this as a great option for our board and 

local community events. 

Further, we live in walking distance (West Side on Montgomery) of the space and have 

wandered over several times for a drink outside or inside and great conversation.   We love 

having excellent venues to gather close to our home and see this as another revenue driver for a 

locally owned business. 

Further, I would love nothing more than to experience other important life events like weddings, 

birthday parties, and other celebrations of people I care about in such a lovely space with 

wonderful management.   

I appreciate your consideration to approve the AADC request to permit them to host events.  

Sincerely, 

Kate Trumbull 
 

411 ½ Montgomery Avenue 

Ann Arbor, MI 48103 

 

 

Kate Trumbull 
Domino’s 
Director, Precision Marketing 
p: 734.930.3264 | m: 317.418.4658 
kate.trumbull@dominos.com 
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